
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 7
th

 November 2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear Staff and Governors, 

 

This year Children in Need is Friday 14
th

 of November and as a result we, the Pupil 

Council are arranging fundraising events.    

 

The theme this year will be Super Heroes, inspired by the celebrity supporters. As a 

school we are really great at dressing up and this will be another chance to do that. 

 

You can be any super hero you want, it doesn’t have to be a famous super hero you 

could be your own hero, or someone that inspires you.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 for this event. 

 

There will be a raffle with tickets on sale from Monday priced at 50p a ticket or 

£1.50p a strip with a selection of prizes. 

 

 

In addition, we have decided to offer you the opportunity to take part in a 

staff/governor bake off.  There will be a £5 entry fee and some of this money will go 

towards a lovely trophy for the winner. 

The competition will be blind judged by the whole pupil council and the bake with the 

majority of votes will be the winner. 

The cakes will then be sold at the end of the school day for 50p a slice. 

 

We hope that you will support us and the school, and remember to  

 

“Be a Fancy dress Hero!” 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Flynn Williams and Niamh Culshaw  

 

On behalf of  the Pupil Council. 

 


